
WINDSOR CHARTER TOWNSHIP/VILLAGE OF DIMONDALE  
PUBLIC HEARING FOR COMPREHENSIVE PLAN 2015  

MONDAY, AUGUST 24, 2015  
7 P.M.  

TOWNSHIP MEETING ROOM 

 
 
The Public Hearing for the joint Comprehensive Plan between Windsor Charter Township and 
the Village of Dimondale was called to order by Chairman Sandy Pray, Windsor Charter 
Township, at 7 P.M.  Chairman Gary Haynes, of the Village of Dimondale Commissioners, was 
asked to join the Township Commissioners at the front table.  
 
Jim Foulds reviewed proposed updates to the Comprehensive Plan made on March 9, 2015.  This 
included 1) profile section; 2) goals, policies and objectives; 3) map/future physical vision.  Mr. 
Foulds also reviewed proposed updates to the Comprehensive Plan made on March 25, 2015.  
These updates will be presented to the Village/Township Planning Commissioners and each 
body will vote on the proposed updates and then finalize the plan.  After finalization, each 
Planning Commission will adopt the Comprehensive Plan and send it to their respective boards 
to indorse their recommendation.  
 
Mr. Estes, 115 E. Jefferson St, Dimondale, raised the question about the figures presented on 
Table 20 did not add up to 100%.  
Mr. Marcus Braman, 6760 Lansdown, Dimondale, explained that the figures in “Not in Labor 
Force” was not included in the total of employed and unemployed.  
Mr. Jim Foulds, Planning Consultant of both the township and village, made the statement that 
there had been no comments received from any of the organizations that were notified of the 
amendments being made to the Comprehensive Plan.   
 
There were no additional comments made by the public, so with no further business concerning 
the Public Hearing, Bergamini moved and Johnson seconded to adjourn the Public Hearing.  

So carried.  Adjournment:  7:20 P.M. 

  
 
 
        Marceal J. Dailey, Clerk  
        Windsor Charter Township 


